
 

 
April was overall a warm and very dry 
month. While Phoenix did not reach 100°F, 
Tucson and several locations along the 
Colorado River did reach 100°F in April. Two 
systems brought trace amounts of 
precipitation to areas in Coconino County. 
However, the majority of the state received 
no measurable precipitation in April, 
making it the 6th driest April on record. 

Extreme (D3) drought expanded in Mohave 
County and remained in sections of 
northeastern counties, now covering 10% of 
the state. The majority of the state 
remained in Severe (D2) drought (52%) or 
Moderate (D1) drought (36%). The only area 
of the state remaining Abnormally dry (D0) 
is along a small portion of the Mogollon 
Rim (2%). 

Weak La Niña conditions will persist into at 
least the summer months. There is a very 
slight increase in the odds that monsoon 
rainfall will be above normal in the 
southern half of the state. 
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